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ORDER OF SERVICE 

GRACE GIVING 

► GENERAL 

Offerings………………………..…$20,529 

► MISSIONS 

Offerings .................................... .......$433 

► BENEVOLENT 

      Offerings………………………...…............ 

To give, text timberlakebaptist to         

833 823-5872 or give online at  

timberlakebaptist.org/give 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 

MORNING MESSAGE 

 

 
BIBLICAL PRACTICE:  

ILLUSTRATED BY THE LIFE OF  
JOHN ROGERS 

 
1 Timothy 4:11-16  

 
Pastor Bryan Ferrell  

 

 

► NEW MEMEBERS RECEPTION   

TODAY—12PM  

 

► CHOIR PRACTICE TODAY—4PM  

 

►FAMILY GATHERING & EQUIPPING  

CLASSES TONIGHT—5PM  

 

► ADVENTURE CLUB TONIGHT—4:45PM  

 

▼  WELCOME 

       Pastor Jeff Abbett 
 

▼  COME PEOPLE OF THE RISEN KING 

Congregational Song 
 

▼  THE CHURCH’S ONE FOUNDATION  

      Congregational Song  
 

▼  PASTORAL PRAYER 

      Pastor Bryan Ferrell 
 

▼  SCRIPTURE READING 

      Matt St.Clair | 1 Timothy 4:11-16 
 

▼  THE SOLID ROCK 

      Congregational Song 
 

▼  BE THOU MY VISION  

      Congregational Song     

        

►  MORNING MESSAGE    

      Pastor Bryan Ferrell  
 

▼  COVENANT COMMITMENT 
 

 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 WOMEN’S CONFERENCE REGISTRATION CONTINUES  

We will have a Covenant Commitment service at the end of the 10:30 service 

this morning with those who have requested to unite with us in membership. 

Following the service, there will be a reception in MCC1 with light refreshments 

and punch where you can meet our new members.  

 

We will be having a parent/baby dedication on October 10th in the 10:30 am 

service. If your family would be interested in participating, please contact the 

church office or see us at the Welcome Center to let us know. 

PARENT/BABY DEDICATION OCTOBER 10TH 

 

NEW MEMBERS’ RECEPTION TODAY AT 12 NOON  

Registration for our annual Women’s Conference on October 8th and 9th       

continues! Ticket price is $40 for Friday night and Saturday including dinner  

Friday night and lunch on Saturday. Please go to https://

www.timberlakebaptist.org/womensconference for more information and to    

register or sign up at  the Welcome Center.  

SENIORS POTLUCK | SEPT. 24  | 5 PM 

Seniors, we hope you can join us for a potluck dinner and fellowship this Friday, 

Sept. 24th at 5 pm in the Ministry Center. Chicken and drinks will be provided. 

Please sign up in your Sunday School class to bring a side dish or a dessert to 

share. The program will be ‘Around the World in 80 Minutes or Less’. 

 BRIEF FAMILY GATHERING TONIGHT   

Prior to Equipping classes tonight there will be a brief Family Gathering which 

will include a business meeting and ministry update. In the business meeting we 

will be voting on the recommendation of Craig McCarty to the office of deacon 

as well as voting in new members.    

 ROMANS ESV JOURNALS ON SALE NOW 

In preparation for Pastor Ferrell’s upcoming series on the book of Romans, 

ESV Scripture Journals for Romans are available now at the Book Nook in the 

MC lobby for $3.     

There will be a Shut-in Visitation Team meeting next Sunday, September 26th in 

MCC2 immediately following the 10:30 service. If you would like to find out more 

about what this team does you are welcome to join us! 

SHUT-IN TEAM MEETING NEXT SUNDAY IN MCC2 


